ziply

January 3, 2022

Paul Gamboa, PMP, CSM

Project Manager, City of Portland
OMF Bureau of Technology Services
D: 503-823-3498 C: 503-823-6490
Paul.gamboa@portlandoregon.gov

Attn: Paul Gamboa:
Re: Will Serve Inquiry — Pleasant Home Water District — Gresham Oregon
Mr. Gamboa:

Please be advised that 33304 SE Luster Rd and the area south of 35319 SE Carpenter Ln are
within Ziply Fiber local Exchange serving area.

Ziply Fiber facilities will be constructed under the terms and conditions of the company's Tariff.

Attached is a copy of Ziply Fiber's Builder Guide. If the developer makes a request to have Ziply
Fiber facilities constructed to serve the development, the Tariff requires that all exterior path and
building interior must be placed according to Ziply Fiber standards before cables or fiber would

be installed.

Please contact OSP Engineer, Nathan Hoxmeier with plan sets as well as any inquiry about
specific path or building requirements.

If you agree to these terms, please sign and return this letter to the address below.

Nathan Hoxmeier can be reached at 503-626-1121, or via email at nathan.hoxmeier@ziply.com

Thank you!
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Joe Vandecoevering
Engineering Manager

4155 SW Cedar Hills Blvd.
Beaverton, OR. 97005

I agree to the terms of this agreement:

Signature:

Print Name:

Company:
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